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Mass, Confession, and Eucharistic Adoration Times

Saturday Vigil 4:30pm
Sunday: 8:30am, 10:30am, 12:30pm (Spanish), 
5:30pm, 9:00pm

Weekday:
12:15pm Monday-Friday
5:30pm Monday, Wednesday, Friday
9:00pm Tuesday, Thursday
8:30am Saturday

Confession:
Monday-Thursday, 6:30-8pm
30 minutes before all Sunday Masses

Eucharistic Adoration:
8:00am-9:00am Monday-Friday
6:00pm-9:00pm Monday-Thursday
12:45pm-5:30pm Friday

November 7th, 2021, 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

November 7th, 2021, 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Office Hours
Monday-Friday: 8:30am-6:00pm



Note from the pastor

November 7th, 2021, 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Dear Parishioners,

A couple of months ago, I shared with you all in this note about my own work with the Amazing 
Parish and the work of our Parish leadership team. One of the great benefits of working with them 
is their commitment to helping me and our leadership be rooted in prayer, healthy teamwork, and 
active discipleship. 

While I was on vacation in October, I had a chance to stop by the offices of the Amazing Parish and 
meet with a couple of their coaches. As great as it was to meet with Alan and Mark, it was also a  
really challenging conversation. They pushed me and helped me to see how I still have a long way 
to go as a disciple of Jesus and a priest. Moreover, they helped me give voice to a feeling I had on my 
heart for the past few months. Basically, I have come to realize that I am too focused on  
implementing our mission and vision to the detriment of my own relationship with Christ.  
Additionally, I have prioritized results and activities over building greater intimacy and love in my 
relationships with resident and student parishioners.

This was a hard, but also necessary and beautiful, realization. 

As we move forward as a parish, we cannot build the great parish Jesus desires for us to have unless 
we all make a commitment to following Jesus, leading others to Jesus, and living each other with the 
love of Jesus.

I know this is a bit vague, but I cannot think of another way to fulfill our vision of being a parish  
focused on student ministry that welcomes, invites and forms all as we create a community of  
missionary disciples unless everything we do starts and ends with and points to Jesus. We cannot 
lead people to Jesus unless we truly love them as Jesus loves us.

For my own part, I am taking this time at the end of the year, especially Advent, to recommit myself 
to silence and prayer as well as building relationship with our students and residents. In the same 
way Jesus desires to walk with me, I desire to walk with you in every aspect of your lives. 

Please pray for me, for our parish, and for each of us to have the humility and courage to give our 
lives completely to Jesus so that we can walk with Jesus in making St. Paul’s a truly amazing parish. 

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Fr. Patrick

Mission
St. Paul Catholic Center serves as the Newman Center and Catholic parish for the  
Indiana University community. We bear witness to the Gospel of Jesus Christ,  
celebrate the Sacraments, foster spiritual formation, evangelize, and serve those in 
need.
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Worship
Prayers for the Sick of Our Parish

Names of the sick will be listed for four weeks at a 
time.  If you wish for a name to remain on the list 
longer, please contact the parish office at 812-339-5561 
or mreilly@hoosiercatholic.org

Tracey Neumann, Zach Simon, Ok-Kyu Park, Nancy 
Tosick, the Christian family, Pat Meier, Donna 
Gentile, Anne Novak, Janet Harriet, Kelly deSouza, 
Dick Lubbehusen, Fr. Dan Atkins, Bob Wasick Sr., Pat 
Starkey, Tom Lenahan, Peyton Burnheart, and Bobby 
Burnheart, Michael Tosick, Demi Marie Schnorr, 
Roger Kraese, Anita Westerhaus, Julie 
Luella-Anne Wertz, Talia Brown, Hazel Fender, 
Kathryn Marszalek, Kate Suarez, Jason Warthan

Pray for them, and for all who are elderly, infirm, and 
homebound. If you would like to add a name to the 
prayer list, please contact Mary Reilly at 812-339-5561.

Mass Intentions
Week of October 31th 

Saturday          4:30pm †Tom Dixon 
Sunday	             8:30am †Leo and Rose McGarvey
		  10:30am St. Paul Parishioners 
(Spanish)	 12:30pm Susan Kleinbauer
		  5:30pm †Elizabeth Langham
		  9:00pm †Janice Diekhoff
Monday	 12:15pm †Elizabeth Langham
                           5:30pm  †Darla Wasick
Tuesday	 12:15pm †Martha Bullock
		  9:00pm  †Janice Diekhoff
Wednesday 	 12:15pm Intentions of Aaron Budd		
    		  5:30pm  Intentions of Rakesh Solomon
Thursday	 12:15pm †Brent Rubeck			 
		  9:00pm  †Susan Allen
Friday		  12:15pm Intentions of June Solomon
		  5:30pm †Dorothy Hellmann

During a time of prayer on Sunday or while 
viewing the Mass on TV or online, the faithful 
are encouraged to make an act of Spiritual 
Communion.  This beautiful devotional 
practice in the Church is a real source of grace 
in Communion with our Lord.  Below is an  
example of a prayer for Spiritual 
Communion.

Novena Prayer Group

The Novena Prayer Group at St. Paul invites you 
to join us on a journey of prayer. We pray short 
and long Novenas all year round. 
For more information, contact Anita Park at 
anipark2004@yahoo.com.

My Jesus, I believe that you are present in 
the Most Holy Sacrament.  

I love you above all things, and I desire to 
receive you into my soul.  

Since I cannot at this moment receive you 
sacramentally, come at least spiritually into 

my heart.  
I embrace you as if you were already there 

and unite myself wholly to you.  
Never permit me to be separated from you.  

Amen.

mailto:anipark2004%40yahoo.com?subject=
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Campus Ministry 

RCIA Announcement

RCIA meets every Wednesday at 7PM in the 
St. Thomas Aquinas Classroom and Library 
in the basement of St. Paul's. Please contact 
Zach Smith at  
zsmith@hoosiercatholic.org for more 
info.

Hoosier Catholic Socks for Sale!

St. Paul's is excited to announce we have  
partnered with Sock Religious to produce a 
unique sock for our Hoosier Catholic 
community. 

These socks are an opportunity for Hoosier 
Catholics and for those who support us to 
“walk by faith, not by sight,” as our patron St. 
Paul tells us, as we work to build up the  
Kingdom of God one person at a time.

These socks are great for students, alumni,  
parents, and anyone you know who loves IU 
and desires to support our work of 
sharing the Gospel on the IU campus. Your 
purchase will help us reach more souls and 
soles. 

Socks will be on sale at St. Paul's and through 
the Sock Religious website.

25% of all sales through link provided 
(including socks other than Hoosier 
Catholic's) will come back to St. Paul's to  
support our campus ministry.

Home Football Games Announcement

St. Paul's will offer $20 football parking and 
Knights of Columbus pulled pork cookouts 
at St. Paul's for all home football games.

No Saturday Mass on home football 
games
 
November 13, November 20.

Sunday Suppers

Every Sunday after the 5:30pm mass there is 
a free meal offered for students. If you are a 
parishioner or sutduent and would like to  
volunteer to cook a meal please email  
Caroline Walker  
(cwalker@hoosiercatholic.org).

Small Group Bible Studies

St. Paul Catholic Center offers Fellowship of 
Catholic Univeristy Students (FOCUS) bible 
studies to all undergraduate students. Please 
contact gabriel.mchaffie@focus.org for more 
information

November Campus Ministry Events 

115-11/7: Hoosier Awakening 12 Retreat
11/9: Liturgy of the Hours Dinner & Talk 
11/13: Line Dancing at Mike's Dance Barn
11/17: Friendsgiving at St. Paul's 

For more details about our campus ministry 
events please contact Sam Messier at  
smessier@hoosiercatholic.org or follow our 
instagram: @hoosiercatholic.
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Bookeeper needed in Martinsville

Parish Information and News

Make An Impact Through a Gift of Stock

St. Paul’s always benefits when benefactors make cash gifts to the parish, but another tax-wise way 
to impact the parish is through gifts of appreciated stock held more than one year.  A gift of stock 
benefits you as you pay no capital gains tax on the appreciated value of the stock.  Additionally, 
if you itemize your tax return, the gift qualifies for a deduction equal to the stock’s current value, 
even though no tax has been paid on the appreciation.  The gift of stock must be a direct transfer 
to the  Archdiocese’ Catholic Community Foundation, where you can instruct the gift to specifi-
cally benefit St. Paul’s.  If you want to consider a gift of appreciated stock, you may want to explore 
this option with your tax advisor.  For more information, contact St. Paul’s Director of Mission Ad-
vancement, Tom Recker, at 812/339-5561, ext. 214, or at trecker@hoosiercatholic.org.

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL INTENTION  
WEEKEND

This weekend marks the start of the United Catholic 
Appeal, an annual fundraising campaign  
coordinated through the Archdiocese of Indianapolis.  
The UCA is designed to raise gifts from each parish in 
the Archdiocese in order to help those who lack the 
basic necessities in life, to teach children and adults to 
know, love and serve Jesus, and to support our pres-
ent priests and train our future priests and deacons.  

Pledge cards can be found on the table next to the el-
evator in the Gathering Space, or you can use the QR 
code found in the promotional poster from the Arch-
diocese.  For more information, and to donate on-line, 
please visit www/archindy.org/uca.  We thank you for 
your generosity and compassionate gifts!

BEING UNITED TODAY HELPS US  
GIVE OTHERS HOPE FOR TOMORROW

We often think of sacrifice as a difficult and 
unnecessary thing. However, the true meaning 

of the word “sacrifice” is “to make holy.”   

Sacrifice makes our lives holy because 
we are giving back to God something 

that actually belongs to Him. 

We make a gift to Him of a gift He has already 
given to us. It is a good and beautiful thing.  

“Therefore, our God, we give You thanks.  
For everything is from You, 

and what we give is what we have from You.” 
– 1 Chronicles 29:13 -14

NOW YOU CAN FILL OUT YOUR PLEDGE 
CARD ONLINE! IT’S QUICK AND EASY!

Simply scan the QR code with your smartphone, 
enter your information, and you’re all set!

United
in the Eucharist
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Christmas Sharing Program

St. Paul Catholic Center’s annual Christmas 
Sharing program is designed to support low 
income families in Monroe County during the 
holidays. We need Sponsors to help us acquire 
gifts for the recipients of our program. We also 
need Student Volunteers to assist our Sponsors 
with shopping for and wrapping the gifts. If 
you are interested, please contact Peter Baldan, 
our St. Paul’s Service Intern, at  
pbaldan@hoosiercatholic.org.

Parish Information and News

Service Opportunity

We are in need of eucharistic ministers who 
can lead Word and Communion Services at 
Bell Trace Senior Living Community.  These 
services occur the 2nd, 3rd, and 4th Thursday 
of every month at 4:00pm.  If you are  
interested, please contact Father Dennis at 
frdennis@hoosiercatholic.org for more  
information on how to get involved. 

Teams of Our Lady

What isTeams of Our Lady?

Teams of Our Lady is a group of 5-7 couples that meet in their homes monthly to share their news, 
a potluck meal, prayer, and a study topic with a family/marriage/spiritual focus. The couples form 
a unit that is supportive and caring. This is an international couples movement recognized by the 
Pontifical Office of the Holy See. There are a number of Teams that are already formed in our St. 
Paul community. We are looking for married couples to start a new Team(s). For more information 
about Teams we will have a table set up in the Gathering Space after all the Masses on the weekend 
of November 6/7. We will also be having an Information Meeting for all interested couples on  
Sunday November 14 in the Aquinas meeting room in Higgins Hall from 2:00 to 3:00 PM.  
Babysitting will be provided. If you would like further information please email or call John and 
Ruth Simon jpsimoniu@gmail.com or phone 812-339-8291. 



November 7th, 2021, 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time


